Dr. Anne Vardo-Zalik
For my ABG from 2018-2019, I requested funds to help with the molecular portion of research for two undergraduate projects. The award was used to purchase chemicals and other consumables (tubes, tips, boxes) for the projects. This grant was critical to funding consumables that the students were unable to purchase through their student (Erickson Discovery) grants. The research funded by this grant (and the subsequent 2019-2020 ABG) will be written up as a paper for publication once the research is completed, hopefully spring 2021.The two students who worked on this project will be lead authors of the study.

